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To all Patients, Parents, Grandparents and Guardians,

Effective January 1, 2020, Staywell Kids will no longer be part of the Florida
Healthy Kids Program and all participants will need to enroll in Aetna Better
Health or Simply Healthcare.

Unfortunately, we are not currently contracted with either of these plans and
you will need to change to a participating physician. We are disappointed in
the change and encourage you to check out other coverage options that are
available on the Marketplace or to call the Customer Service Call Center (1-
888-540-5437) to let them know that you would like to continue to receive care
from your current physician.

Thank you having entrusted us with the care of your children.
Physicians’ Primary Care of SW Florida
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http://www.ppcswfl.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Physicians-Primary-Care-of-SW-Florida-PL/65465556614

